
Monday 11th January             

Hello Year 4, 

I hope you all had a wonderful weekend and had a break from your remote 

learning. Goodness I can’t believe it was a week since I last saw you all together, 

so much has happened since then hasn’t it. At least we got to spend that day 

together. 

 

How did you all get on with your remote learning last week? Everything you need 

is on the school website in our Year 4 area – under the heading Home learning 

2021. All of your learning is there as three different documents: English, maths 

and topic. All of the worksheets are also there in the same document as the 

learning instructions, just scroll down to find these. Sometimes I have tried to 

include as many things to help you as possible – including screen shots of things 

which I would show you on the interactive whiteboard in class. Sometimes I 

have managed to find an online clip to model something to you…at other times I 

may make a little video recording to help you. 

           

A little word about the science. It does not matter if you do not have equipment 

such as rice, drums or straws as I made a little video last week to show you 

what would happen. You can still do the remote learning by watching the 

PowerPoint and video links. I have not based the science around needing 

resources…apart from Wednesday’s/Thursday’s lesson. Here you can use any 

alarm such as a phone, alarm clock, kitchen timer and all materials could be 



things that you have at home – such as different types of fabric, recycled egg 

boxes or cardboard.  

      

      

      

Please, if you are able to, also try to start collecting a little pile of recycling to 

make a junk musical instrument out of – we will do this in the following week.  

Take care everyone and remember you can still contact me by email.  

Bye-bye for now. 

Mrs. Jones 

     


